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Allen, Amber

From: Janice Slagter 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:44 AM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: HR 23-041358 Applicant John Castore.
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External Email ‐ Exercise CauƟon 
 
 
 Dear Sirs, 
 
Sorry this is a last minute reply but I’ve just returned from a trip to Europe and only opened my mail this morning. 
 
 
I have no objecƟon to the relocaƟon of the older building and I’ve no objecƟon to the construcƟon of the new home. My 
only concern is I believe there is to be a roof terrace on the new home which if that is correct will look directly over my 
garden and into my bedroom. My obvious objecƟon is a total lose of privacy. Also as yet I’m unaware of the square 
footage of the new construcƟon. It seems to me that extremely large houses over 4000 square are being built all around 
me it’s hard not to feel overwhelmed by them. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you 
 
Janice Slagter 
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